
 

 

 

 

Seaton Marshes: Borrow Pit Closure 

 

6
th

 June to 10
th

 June 2011 

 

A stone path is being laid from the concrete 

crossing point to parts of the Borrow Pit.   
 

It will be necessary to close the Borrow Pit to the 

public for the duration of the works for safety 

reasons. 
 

Access to the Hide and to the permissive path that 

skirts the Water treatment works will remain open 

as usual.   
 

Please take extra care during your visit as there 

may be lorries using the main access track during 

working hours. 

Doug Rudge 
 

Countryside Contracts Officer 


